

The Offices of Mayor E. Denise Simmons and Cambridge Police Commissioner Christine Elow Invite the Public to Attend and Participate in a

Safe Streets, Safe City Community Meeting

This meeting is part of the Mayor's ongoing commitment to keeping the public informed about efforts to ensure community safety. We will provide updates on the investigations into the shootings that occurred earlier this summer and share information about the City's continued initiatives to reduce violence. Residents will have the opportunity to ask questions, express concerns, and engage in dialogue. This meeting aims to foster community involvement in identifying and implementing effective strategies to decrease violence and enhance safety in our city.

All members of the public are welcome to attend

Wednesday, August 7, 2024 at 6:00 p.m.

Community Art Center, 119 Windsor Street, Cambridge, MA 02141

For More Information, Contact Mayor E. Denise Simmons 617.349.4205 | dsimmons@cambridgema.gov